
Shadow Galaxy

Craig Gallant



  The Shadow Galaxy J. Dianne Dotson,2023-03-03
“These stories are as lyrical, uplifting,
otherworldly and unsettling as any faerie tale,
and demonstrate Dotson’s ability to write
confidently across a wide range of genres,
including fantasy, science fiction, and horror.”
—Gareth L. Powell, author of Stars and Bones “A
deeply satisfying collection of fantasies that
ranges from Americana to outer space, charming and
precise in equal measure.” —Paul Cornell, author
of Witches of Lychford and I Walk With Monsters A
mesmerizing first collection from the cross-genre
author, science writer, and artist J. Dianne
Dotson, The Shadow Galaxy features short stories
and poetry spanning magical realism, science
fiction, fantasy, horror, and Appalachian tales.
With stories and poetry spanning three decades of
work, the author taps into journeys both
fantastical and deeply personal. Categories
include Shadow Shores: Tales from the Sea; Other
Futures: Tales of the Galaxy and a Place Called
Earth; Into the Darkest Hollow: Tales of Horror;
Love and Other Moments: Traces of the Heart; Far
Appalachia: Tales from the Ancient Mountains; and
Resonant Thoughts: Some Poetry. Among these pages,
Dotson captures the longing, regrets, and dreams
of those living by the sea, such as in “One
Evening in Fogvale.” In “RODER,” a young woman
risks her life to help find a robot who captured
her heart. “Topaz Sundered” explores an exoplanet
mining expedition gone horribly wrong. In “The
Queen and the Mountain Laurel,” a young
Appalachian girl teaches her father an important
lesson with the help of mountain spirits. The poem
“Obsidian” eviscerates with raw pain from
betrayal. Dotson weaves these and many other tales
and poems of mysticism, exploration, horror, pain,
nostalgia, and wonder, for no shadow can exist
without light.
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  The Shadow of Earth (Expansion Andrei
Livadny,2018-03-17 The time of the Great Exodus is
over. Centuries have passed. Earth is
overpopulated and the fate of the colonists who
traveled to the stars is unknown. An attempt to
start the second wave of expansion has led to a
shocking discovery: all accessible planets located
within one hyperjump from the Solar System have
been settled during the Great Exodus. The
colonists have created unique and distinctive
civilizations - but none of that matters when the
survival of billions of Terrans is at stake.
  Shadow Alana Khan,2019-06-30 Can two broken
people release their demons, open their hearts,
and find lasting love? Petra's strong, take-no-
prisoners attitude is severely challenged when
she's abducted by aliens, destined to be sold as a
sex slave. To escape, she needs the help of the
most irritating, hunky alien male this side of the
Milky Way. Their chemistry is off the charts
despite the fact that Shadow can be an annoying
dick. Sold into the gladiator arena by his own
parents, the only emotion this alien knows is
anger. Until he meets Petra, whose grit, as well
as her delightful body, sets him on fire. She
isn't interested in anything more than a physical
relationship, until she realizes there might be
something worth fighting for beneath his cocky
exterior. If you like angsty alien alphas ripe for
redemption and the kick-ass heroines who can tame
them, then join Petra and Shadow in this
standalone second book of the Sci-fi romance
Galaxy Gladiators Series. Contains steamy sex
scenes, hot muscular aliens who've been damaged
and patched back together, and badass heroines.
Guaranteed no cliffhanger, no cheating, and a
happily ever after. But Shadow today to step into
this world of darkness, humor, and romance! Have
you read Zar and want to know how Shadow becomes
such an angsty jerk? Sign up for Alana's free
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newsletter to get Terminus, the novelette that
explains why he's so unlikeable as well as how he
lost his eye. https: //alanakhan.com/
  Null-A Continuum John C. Wright,2009-06-02 In
this heart-stopping sequel to A.E. van Vogt's
World of Null-A, Gilbert Gosseyn, the superhuman
amnesiac with a double brain, must pit his wits
once more against the remorseless galactic
dictator Enro the Red, and the mysterious shadow-
being known as The Follower.
  Attack of Shadows Jason Anspach,Nick
Cole,2020-01-24 The End of the Republic begins
now. The galaxy ignites as Goth Sullus and his
fleet unleash a devastating surprise assault on
the Republic. All that stands in his way are the
7th Fleet and the Legion. But with allies hidden
in the very heart of the Republic, Sullus looks to
reshape the galaxy in his own image. Fleets
collide in a moment-by-moment account of tactics,
heroism, sacrifice, and the start of the final war
of the Republic. The stakes have never been
higher--and it's winner take all.
  New Horizons from Multi-Wavelength Sky Surveys
Brian J. McLean,Daniel A. Golombek,Jeffrey J.E.
Hayes,Harry E. Payne,2012-12-06 Large area sky
surveys are now a reality in the radio, IR,
optical and X-ray passbands. In the next few
years, new surveys using optical, UV and IR mosaic
cameras with high throughput digital detectors
will expand the dynamic range and accuracy of
photometry and astrometry of objects over a
significant fraction of the entire sky. Parallel
X-ray and radio surveys over the same areas will
produce astronomical image and spectroscopic
databases of unprecedented size and quality. The
combined data sets will provide significant new
constraints on star formation, stellar dynamics,
Galactic structure, the evolution of galaxies and
large scale structure, as well as new
opportunities to identify rare objects in the
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solar system and the Galaxy. Large area surveys
have formidable data acquisition, processing,
archiving, and data distribution demands and this
meeting provided a forum for sharing experiences
amongst workers specializing in different
wavebands as well as discussing how multiband
observations can reveal fundamental relationships
in our understanding of the Universe.
  Chasing the Shadows Maria V. Snyder,2019-11-18
2020 PRISM Award Winner! Year 2522. Lyra Daniels
is dead. Okay, so I only died for sixty-six
seconds. But when I came back to life, I got a
brand new name and a snazzy new uniform. Go me!
Seriously, though, it's very important that Lyra
Daniels stays dead, at least as far as the
murdering looters, know. While dying is the
scariest thing that's happened to me, it morphed
my worming skills. I can manipulate the Q-net like
never before. But the looters have blocked us from
communicating with the rest of the galaxy and now
they believe we've gone silent, like Planet Xinji
(where silent really means dead). A Protector
Class spaceship is coming to our rescue, but we
still have to survive almost two years until they
arrive - if they arrive at all. Until then, we
have to figure out how to stop an unstoppable
alien threat. And it's only a matter of time
before the looters learn I'm not dead and returns
to finish what they started. There's no way I'm
going to let the looters win. Instead I'll do
whatever it takes to save the people I love. But
even I'm running out of ideas...
  Challenging Modern Physics Al Kelly,2005
Newton's Laws held for 300 years until Einstein
developed the 'special theory of relativity' in
1905. Experiments done since then show anomalies
in that theory. This book starts with a
description of the special theory of relativity.
It is shown that Einstein was not the first to
derive the famous equation E = mc2, which has
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become synonymous with his name. Next,
experimental evidence that cannot be explained by
special relativity is given. In the light of this
evidence, the two basic postulates of the special
theory of relativity on the behaviour of light are
shown to be untenable. A new theory (universal
relativity) is developed, which conforms to the
experimental evidence. The movement of a conductor
near a pole of a magnet and the movement of that
pole near the conductor does not always give the
same result. It has been claimed that this
contradicts relativity theory. Experiments
described in this book show that it is not special
relativity but another basic law of physics that
is contradicted - Faraday's Law. The Big Bang
theory of the beginning of the universe is
questioned and an alternative proposed. The source
of much of the mysterious missing 'dark matter'
that has been sought for decades by astronomers is
located. An explanation of the shapes of some
galaxies is proffered. This book presents an
alternative to Einstein's special theory of
relativity, solves many problems left unanswered
by special relativity, gives a better fit to many
phenomena and experimental data and is more
philosophically appealing. It is recommended to
all people interested in fundamental issues of
physics and cosmology. Professor Andre Assis,
Brazil The book treats its subject properly, not
just as an impersonal set of equations, but rather
as a developing saga full of human triumph and
failure. One learns from both experimental results
and simple logical argument that all is not well
with modern physics. Dr. Neal Graneau, Oxford
University, U.K. Irish engineer solves the dark
secrets of space. Sunday Times, U.K. Einstein got
relativity theory wrong. Bangkok Post, Thailand
  Legacy of Shadow Craig Gallant,2016-05-07 Two
men of earth stumble upon an artifact that bestows
upon one of them control of and responsibility for
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an ancient space station that stands as the last
bastion of freedom in the galaxy. With the support
of his friend and others he meets along the way,
he does his best to fill the office until a
suitable successor can be found. At the same time
forces of galactic oppression move to use his
presence as an excuse to crush the station. He
battles determined enemies, betrayal, and his own
inner demons to defend the position blind luck put
him into, but in the process, he might have
started a process that might destroy every human
in the galaxy.
  Remote Viewer Galaxy Shadow Rhonda
Armbrust,2021-02-28 It's 2030 and oxygen masks are
mandatory in cities. The Earth is dying. Jazz,
Aidan, and their teenage daughter, Jenny, live in
the remote mountains of Colorado, which have
protected them from climate change's alarming
death toll. But not everything is as it seems.An
alien race known as the Coropsuns secretly inhabit
Earth, and Jenny accidentally falls for one, Zayn.
But love between Coropsuns and humans is
forbidden. That doesn't stop Jenny. She soon
discovers that Zayn's brother Leland is trapped on
Diego García Island, in the middle of the Indian
Ocean. He's been kidnapped by the CIA. The
military wants to extract his hidden knowledge
about Coropsun zero-point energy and use it to
build weapons for the anticipated war over Mars.
But Earth is not yet lost. And Leland's knowledge
can stop climate change. Before Jenny and Zayn can
stage a rescue, they're abducted by Leland's
kidnappers. Now, it's up to Jazz to set them free.
Can she save Leland and the fate of humanity? Will
star-crossed lovers Jenny and Zayn ever be
together? Find out in this action-packed adventure
that spans East Africa, Asia, and Colorado, in a
Romeo and Juliet style love story of galactic
proportions.
  The Shadow of Black Holes Arne
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Grenzebach,2016-05-07 This book introduces an
analytic method to describe the shadow of black
holes. As an introduction, it presents a survey of
the attempts to observe the shadow of galactic
black holes. Based on a detailed discussion of the
Plebański–Demiański class of space-times, the book
derives analytical formulas for the photon regions
and for the boundary curve of the shadow as seen
by an observer in the domain of outer
communication. It also analyzes how the shadow
depends on the motion of the observer. For all
cases, the photon regions and shadows are
visualized for various values of the parameters.
Finally, it considers how the analytical formulas
can be used for calculating the horizontal and
vertical angular diameters of the shadow, and
estimates values for the black holes at the
centers of our Galaxy near Sgr A* and of the
neighboring galaxy M87.
  Halo: Smoke and Shadow Kelly Gay,2016-11-28 An
original digital-first enovella set in the Halo
Universe and based on the New York Times
bestselling video game series! Find. Claim.
Profit. In a post-war galaxy littered with scrap,
it’s the salvager’s motto. And with a fast ship
and a lust for adventure, Rion Forge has certainly
made her mark on the trade. When the discovery of
a wrecked UNSC cruiser brings Rion’s past back to
haunt her, stirring fresh hope into a decades-old
wound, she’s hell-bent on finding answers: What
really happened to her father and his ship, the
Spirit of Fire? This digital-first enovella also
contains the complete text of Kelly Gay's short
story “Into the Fire,” originally featured in the
collection Halo: Fractures.
  Invisible Matter and the Fate of the Universe
Barry R. PARKER,2013-12-01
  Shadow War J.J. Green,2018-04-26 A galactic war.
Star-crossed lovers. What could possibly wrong?
Jas Harrington has risen from a lowly ensign to
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the rank of commander in the Unity Alliance, which
has been at war with the Shadows for the last five
years. But her rapid promotion means little to
Jas. She hasn't seen the love of her life for the
duration of the war, and she doesn't know if he's
dead or alive. As the battle to decide the fate of
the galaxy draws near, Jas readies her starship,
the Thylacine , to play its part in defeating the
enemy. The fate of humanity and galactic
civilization hangs in the balance, and she hopes
that if the allies win, the life she'll lead
afterward is worth fighting for. Shadow War is
book ten and the final book in the fast-paced,
action-packed Shadows of the Void space opera
serial. Download your copy today! Keywords:
genetic engineering fiction genes, first contact
war, galactic empire, post-apocalyptic, space
opera, thriller & suspense action fiction,
technothriller techno thriller, genocide, rescue
mission, science fiction series, thriller series,
battle, internment, alien predator, star book,
sifi books, building empire, syfy, space opera
books, alien planet survival, galaxy's edge, space
warfare survivor, alien world, survive in space,
space galactic battle, space female fighter.
Science fiction in the tradition of Frank Herbert,
Lois McMaster Bujold, Andre Norton, Alastair
Reynolds, and Adrian Tchaikovsky.
  Star Wars: Shadow of the Sith Adam
Christopher,2022-06-28 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
Luke Skywalker and Lando Calrissian return in this
essential novel set between Return of the Jedi and
The Force Awakens. The Empire is dead. Nearly two
decades after the Battle of Endor, the tattered
remnants of Palpatine’s forces have fled to the
farthest reaches of the galaxy. But for the heroes
of the New Republic, danger and loss are ever-
present companions, even in this newly forged era
of peace. Jedi Master Luke Skywalker is haunted by
visions of the dark side, foretelling an ominous
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secret growing somewhere in the depths of space,
on a dead world called Exegol. The disturbance in
the Force is undeniable . . . and Luke’s worst
fears are confirmed when his old friend Lando
Calrissian comes to him with reports of a new Sith
menace. After Lando’s daughter was stolen from his
arms, he searched the stars for any trace of his
lost child. But every new rumor leads only to dead
ends and fading hopes—until he crosses paths with
Ochi of Bestoon, a Sith assassin tasked with
kidnapping a young girl. Ochi’s true motives
remain shrouded to Luke and Lando. For on a
junkyard moon, a mysterious envoy of the Sith
Eternal has bequeathed a sacred blade to the
assassin, promising that it will answer the
questions that have haunted him since the Empire
fell. In exchange, he must complete a final
mission: Return to Exegol with the key to the
Sith’s glorious rebirth—Rey, the granddaughter of
Darth Sidious himself. As Ochi hunts Rey and her
parents to the edge of the galaxy, Luke and Lando
race into the mystery of the Sith’s lingering
shadow and aid a young family running for their
lives.
  Shadow's Eye Paul Simanauskas,2008-03-08 Even in
humanity's darkest hour, a glimmer of hope
remains. The survivors of the alien invasion look
to Rex Hunter and Gary Bronski for leadership, but
an unlikely ally finds Gary, and together they
work to undo the evil which has plagued the world.
  Shadow Games: Star Wars Legends Michael
Reaves,Maya Kaathryn Bohnhoff,2011-11-29 SOME
GAMES ARE PLAYED FOR LIFE OR DEATH. Javul Charn is
the most famous pop star in the galaxy—and the
runaway bride of a violent lieutenant in Black
Sun, the crime syndicate commanded by Prince
Xizor. Or so Javul says. Soon after Dash Rendar,
broke and desperate, agrees to be Javul’s
bodyguard, he realizes that openness is not her
strong suit—and that murder is stalking her tour.
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Between the discovery of dead bodies in a cargo
hold and an attack by an unidentified warship,
Dash and co-pilot Eaden Vrill desperately try to
understand who is terrorizing Javul’s tour and
why. When Han Solo suddenly joins Javul’s road
show, the stakes are raised even higher. Now Dash,
who has a history with Han and an even worse
history with Prince Xizor, follows his instincts,
his discoveries, and Javul herself—straight into a
world that may be too dangerous to survive.
Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded
universe, and over half a dozen excerpts from some
of the most popular Star Wars books of the last
thirty years!
  The World beyond my Shadow Daniela
Schreiter,2016-05-24 In her autobiographic Graphic
Novel The World Beyond My Shadow awarded artist
and writer Daniela Schreiter describes her
childhood and youth with Asperger syndrome. She
tells her story about a life on the wrong planet
in wonderful pictures and with a great sense of
humor. This book helps to understand what it means
to live with Asperger's and is an entertaining
read at the same time.
  Memoir of Shadows Redemption Darren
Hollinshead,2010-09-07 The final chapter of the
survivors story, they face the end knowing what
comes. They continue forward regardless of the
wreckage they leave behind. The war they started
reaches desperate times.They must now not only
rally each other but the entire galaxy. Their
journey during this eventually leads them to their
ending. They realise that not all stories have a
happy ending. Every story has an ending, this is
there's.
  Shadow Call Michael Miller,AdriAnne
Strickland,2018-04-17 The rip-roaring space
adventure sequel to the book that NYT bestselling
author Lindsey Cummings heralded as an explosive
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debut has arrived! Full of action and romance, as
if Star Wars was done in the vein of Joss Whedon's
Firefly. His throne. Her rebellion. Their war.
Qole is the youngest starship captain in living
memory on her homeworld of Alaxak and has spent
her life hunting a dangerous energy source called
Shadow. Alaxans distrust and evade the galaxy's
royalty as a rule, but Qole is now harboring the
exiled Prince Nevarian Dracorte, along with some
very conflicting feelings about it--and him. Nev's
feelings are just as complicated, but not towards
her. When it comes to Qole, he knows one thing:
he'd do anything to stay with her. But when Alaxak
is attacked and Nev finds himself framed for
murder, he realizes the only way to help Qole and
her people is to fight for the throne that should
be his. To become the royal she might hate. As for
Qole, she would never have imagined herself as the
leader of a rebellion. Despite that, she soon
realizes that hiding from her power is no longer
an option. It's time to answer the call, even if
it kills her. The action is once again
breathtaking, heart pounding, and intense...If you
loved Shadow Run, you'll devour Shadow Call. The
perfect blend of action, intrigue, and a dash of
slow-burn romance. I loved every minute! --Jen
Brown Writes Just as fast-paced and enjoyable as
Shadow Run...If you like science fiction, you
really have to check out this series. --Here's to
Happy Endings

Shadow Galaxy Book Review: Unveiling the Power of
Words

In some sort of driven by information and
connectivity, the ability of words has be evident
than ever. They have the ability to inspire,
provoke, and ignite change. Such could be the
essence of the book Shadow Galaxy, a literary
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masterpiece that delves deep into the significance
of words and their impact on our lives. Published
by a renowned author, this captivating work takes
readers on a transformative journey, unraveling
the secrets and potential behind every word. In
this review, we will explore the book is key
themes, examine its writing style, and analyze its
overall affect readers.
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